LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 12, 2021

TO: Honorable Lois W. Kolkhorst, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1534 by Buckingham (Relating to remedial plans issued by the State Board of Dental Examiners to
address complaints against dentists and dental hygienists.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Occupations Code to revise the circumstances under which the Texas State Board of
Dental Examiners (TSBDE) may issue a remedial plan for licensees as well as the length of time that a
completed remedial plan may remain on a licensee's public record.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 504 Board of Dental Examiners
LBB Staff: JMc, AKI, MB, EJ
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